
Authorized Organizational Representative (AOR) 
Authorized Organizational Representatives (AORs) are the only individuals authorized to submit applications for 

external funding on behalf of The Citadel. They are tasked with reviewing all proposals to ensure compliance with 

sponsor guidelines, as well as, federal, state, and institutional policies, procedures, regulations, and mandates. 

Authorized Organizational Representatives (AORs) for The Citadel 
 

Leigh Batten Lipscomb 

Director of Grants, The Citadel Foundation (Pre-award) 

843-953-3184 

lipscombl@citadelfoundation.org 
 

 

John E. Weinstein, Ph.D. 

Assistant Provost for Research 

843-953-7796 

weinsteinj@citadel.edu 
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